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Date:  April 21, 2020 

 

To:   Environmental Quality Commission 

 

From:   Richard Whitman, Director 

   

Subject: Item E: DEQ operations and COVID-19 response (Informational) 

 April 24, 2020, EQC special meeting 

 
Why this is 

important 

 

Director Whitman and Brian Boling, Central Services Division administrator, 

will present verbal updates on agency operations and response to COVID-19.  

 
EQC 

involvement 
There is no specific commission action associated with this item. DEQ will 

bring proposals for future commission action as needed for continued agency 

operations related to public, human and environmental health affected by 

COVID-19. 
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